Dear parents,
    Welcome to the 2010-2011 school year. We are very excited about starting our new year. The beginning of school is an exciting time for children, especially kindergarteners. We want to welcome you and we are looking forward to working with you and your child.
Our school day is from 7:30-2:10. Lunch will be from 12:15-12:45. Breakfast is served daily but students will report to class first and we will go to breakfast as a total group. Breakfast is no charge for Kindergarten students. 
Notes:
It is important that your child brings a change of transportation note each time their mode of transportation changes (especially for afternoon changes). Also anytime your child is absent he/she must bring a note.
Snacks:
Your child may bring a healthy snack from home. No Juice.
Take Home Folders:
Your child will receive a take home folder. Your child’s work will be sent home in the folder. Please help us teach responsibility by seeing that your child returns the folder daily. A behavior calendar will be included in the folder. Please sign and return daily.
Your child will bring home a communication folder on Wednesdays. Please sign and return.
Change of Clothes:
Accidents do happen please send in a change of clothes labeled with your child’s name on them.
Occasionally, we do need things at school. Attached you will find a list of supplies we need.
Resource Classes:
Monday: Library /computer
Tuesday: PE 
Wednesday: Music
Thursday: Art
Friday: PE
SUPPLY LIST:
Markers                   
Clorox Wipes
Velcro
Dry Erase Markers
MEET YOUR TEACHERS:
My name is Mrs. Greene I am a native of Pitt County. This is my 15th year teaching Kindergarten. I taught 1 year of first grade. I have a husband, two boys in middle school and a dog name Chad. I look forward to working with you this year.
My assistant is Mrs. Cobb she has many years of experience in education. We are happy and privileged to have with us Ms.Lindsey Cummings as our ECU intern. As a team we will work hard to make sure that this year is a very productive and exciting one for all of us.
                                                                                           Thank You,
                                                                                          Mrs. Greene
                                                                                          Mrs. Cobb
                                                                                          Ms. Cummings
